
	

 
 
Hello  
 
Here is a quick update on what FAPs is up to this term and also a big thanks to all of 
you who donated items, provided cakes and came along to the Bring and Buy Sale last 
term!  
 
As always, each week this term there has been the regular ‘Cake and Juice’ after 
football each Thursday - thanks to those of you who have brought the cakes (bought or 
baked!), we also appreciate your help with ‘selling’ them too but please do not feel 
obliged to do this as there is always a member of the FAPs team on hand. 
 
We are going to have the following fundraising events: 
 

o Friday 17th March – Mums Movie Night 
o Thursday 23rd March – Mother’s Day Raffle  
o Monday 3rd April - Easter Egg & Treasure Hunt 

 
 
Mums Movie Night – this is £5 per person to come and see ‘Bad Moms’ 
(popcorn included). Come along any time from 7.30pm to the Gladys Bevan Hall in 
Upper Beeding. We hope to see you there for a drink and catch up before starting the 
film around 8pm 
 
Mother’s Day Raffle – there will be a box in the playground each morning next 
week for any kind donations towards the raffle. £1 per ticket. The draw will take place on 
the field after football on Thursday 23rd March 
 
Easter Egg & Treasure Hunt – this will take place after open afternoon. 
Please bring your children over to the field with a picnic (juice, crisps and fruits provided 
by FAPs) where they will be split in to their School Team colours and given a Treasure 
& Easter egg hunt to do (each child will get a chocolate egg to take home). Its £2.50 per 
child and this is open to younger siblings too 
 
Any queries or questions do let us know 
 
Jo & Ruth  
 
 
rutheo26@hotmail.com 
joannaherbert29@yahoo.co.uk 
 


